
From: Kathy Schnoor
To: Burrell, Deborah
Cc: David Allen
Subject: RE: Broomfield Water Conservation Plan Schedule
Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 10:17:25 AM

Hi Deborah,
Just a quick schedule update for your file.  Broomfield submitted a draft WCP to CWCB for
review on July 5th.  We will need to slip the schedule I submitted below to accommodate CWCB
review time.  I will send you an updated schedule as soon as I receive comments back from CWCB
staff. 
 
Best wishes,
Kathy Schnoor
303-438-6363
kschnoor@Broomfield.org

 
  Print with care, trees grow slowly..
 
From: Kathy Schnoor 
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2011 8:54 AM
To: 'Burrell, Deborah'
Cc: David Allen; Alan King
Subject: RE: Broomfield Water Conservation Plan Schedule
 
Hi Deborah,
As I indicated in my phone conversation with you this morning, Broomfield's schedule has slipped
due to staff vacations and other commitments.  The previously submitted schedule is in the email
below.  Please see the updated schedule below:

        Submit draft Plan to CWCB - June 2011
        Finalize Plan - July 2011
        Council Study Session (?) - July 2011
        Council approval - August 2011
        Submit Plan to CWCB  for approval - August 2011

Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best wishes,
Kathy Schnoor
303-438-6363
kschnoor@Broomfield.org

 
  Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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